
NOTICES:                                                                                             

-Homework due back on Friday 19th April.                                       

Please ensure your child’s name is on worksheets.                                                                                    

–Bug Club and Doodle: Please use these very helpful resources to 

support your child’s learning. Let the class teacher know if you have 

any problems.                                                                      -          

COOKING MONEY: We kindly ask you to contribute £1.00 towards this 

half-terms cooking activity. A special thank you to all the parents who have 

been contributing.                                                                                      

URGENT REQUEST: for underwear and socks. Donations can be given to your 

class teacher or Ms Howard.  

 

RECEPTION CLASS ASSEMBLIES 

      Roo class: Friday 26th April 

      Owl class: Friday 3rd  May 

     Tigger class: Friday 10th May 

        Rabbit class: Friday 17th May 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception classes email addresses: 
Tigger – TiggerClass1@gmail.com    
Roo – RooClass2@gmail.com 
Rabbit – RabbitClass03@gmail.com    
Owl – OwlClass04@gmail.com 
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https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 
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Attendance across the school last week was 92.0 %.  
Attendance week commencing 18th March is as follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

We wish everyone a Happy Eid, Happy Vaisakhi and Happy Easter 

to all the families celebrating! 

 

 

Group %   Attend 

Tigger 87.3% 

Owl 90.3% 

Rabbit 86.4% 

Roo 93.7% 
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Literacy 

This week we focused on Easter activities and looked at the 

celebrations of Eid and Vaisakhi. After the holiday the children will be 

writing about some of the things they did during their break.   

Homework – Reading and fixing sentences linked to The Very Hungry 

Caterpillar story.    

Phonics 

This week we went over the last Phase 3 letter sounds: air (for chair), 

ure (for pure), and er (for hammer). and ear (for beard).  We practised 

word blending with them. 

Phase 3 tricky words: he, she, we, me, be, was, my, you, they, all, are, 

here.                                                                                                

Next term we will start looking at the Phase 5 sounds.                                                                                 

Homework – In the Phonic books please work with your child up to page 

10 (Week 1, Day 4 and Day 5, and all the days 1-5 in Week 2). 

Remember to return the books to class so that they can be marked. 

 

   
 

Spellings:  

This week’s words: little, here, down, too, see, with.  

Please practise with your child in the Easter holiday for Friday 19th 

April.  

 

Maths 

This week we went over the number bonds up to 9.                            

After the Easter holiday we will look at the number bonds for 10. 

Homework – Number bonds for 10, and addition and subtraction sums.    

 

 

Rhyme of the week 

                      

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 

We return to school on Monday 15th April 2024. 

We thank you for all your support 

and wish you an enjoyable holiday. 

         The Reception Team 

DISCOVERY HOMEWORK - Question of the week (28.03.24) 

What is your favourite celebration, and why? 

 


